
SIREN SANITARY DISTRICT BOARD MEETING
MAY 11, 2023
6:30 PM at the SIREN TOWN HALL

The Siren Sanitary District held their monthly board meeting on May 11th, 2023 at the Siren Town Hall

Chairman Wayne Wiberg called the meeting to order at 6:30PM

Open meeting notices were verified.

Pledge of Allegiance

Motion by Philip Stiemann to approve April meeting minutes / Seconded by Diane Lund / Motion 
carried

TREASURERS REPORT

Checking $41,553.90
Flows Collected $  4,403.49
Bills Paid $19,544.39

Total in Checking $36,411.38

Silver Business (Replacement) $55,800.00
Platinum Business $53,607.44

Total $145,818.82

Flows Outstanding $  3,335.80

Motion by Philip Stiemann treasurers report / Seconded by Diane Lund / Motion carried

METERS/FLOWS:
• Stater went out on Furniture & Flooring.  Next bill will be averaged.
• Burnett County Government Center: Work on hook-up expected to start late-June/early-July.  

Still coordinating design with MSA.  MSA would like to see a November 1st deadline for hook-
up.

MAINTENANCE:
• Matt and John had high remarks for the grinder pump class they attended in April.  Emphasis on

troubleshooting pump problems.
• Matt and John provided information on new boxes that can connect to a cellular network 

allowing for wireless meter reading along with other benefits.  Working on quotes.

PUBLIC INPUT:  None

Motion by Wayne Wiberg to adjourn the sanitary district meeting / Seconded by Diane Lund / Motion 
carried.



Meeting adjourned

Chris Tewalt, Clerk
Town of Siren


